
 

 

Dear Contractor, 
 
Despite the current health crisis, Humberside Police has continued to carry out valuable work, 
especially around the protection of vulnerable people. Understandably a key focus for the force has 
been centred around keeping our frontline operational in order to prevent the spread of the virus, 
but we have been undertaking a lot of important work from behind the scenes. 
 
Given the difficult situations that many people have found themselves in due to the fall-out of Covid-
19 – it’s now more important than ever that we all work together to remain vigilant and protect the 
most vulnerable people within our society.  
 
We are looking to engage with the public to help build an understanding about who a vulnerable 
person might be, and to encourage confidence to take action to protect vulnerable people from 
crimes such as modern day slavery, domestic abuse and child criminal exploitation. 
 
As part of this strand of work, we are launching a new campaign - What Do You See? – this will 
highlight how vulnerability may look, in its many different forms, and communicate some of the 
signs to help spot it. We’re starting the campaign with a focus on modern day slavery and are asking 
for your support to help us raise awareness and be on the lookout for any such issues. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to know more about our work around modern day slavery, 
please visit: humberside.police.uk/operation-wilberforce 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

http://humberside.police.uk/operation-wilberforce

